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AD #3794016 10/2/2019 Melbourne, FL - W226CF License Renewals Newspaper Notice for FM
Translator Clear Channel Broadcasting Licenses, Inc. hereby gives public notice that on October
1st, 2019, it filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission seeking to renew its
license to operate FM translator station W226CF, which is located at 28-05-13.0 N, 80-37-28.0 W
and serves Melbourne, FL. The station operates on channel 266 at a power of 250 watts. The
station engages in the rebroadcasting of station WMMB, in Melbourne, FL, on frequency 93.1.
Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether
this station has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the
Commission by January 1st, 2020. Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license
renewal process may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 20554




PUBLIC NOTICE CERTIFICATION FOR FM TRANSLATOR STATION W224CF

The undersigned hereby certifies that station W224CE, MELBOURNE, FL, licensed to

CLEAR CHANNEL BROADCASTING LICENSES, INC., published the attached public notice

in FLORIDA TODAY on OCTORER 2, 2019.

Licensee:C}E’AR CH/?\NNEL BROADCASTING LICENSES, INC.,
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